
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Proud Partner,  
 
RevolutionNJ is delighted to welcome you as a partner organization for the 
state of New Jersey’s official commemoration of the 250th anniversary of the 
founding of the United States. In collaboration with your esteemed colleagues, 
you have the opportunity to explore the role of our great state within the rich 
and complex fabric of American History.  
 
As a proud partner, you have access to co-branding and marketing 
opportunities, along with an expanding network of resources and experts that 
aim to help you connect with your audience. For a more detailed explanation 
of benefits, marketing materials, and standards concerning your partnership 
with us, please refer to the Brand Partnership Program and Guidelines.  
 
Please find attached to this email the RevolutionNJ Partner Logo and 
Guidelines. In the coming weeks you will receive in the mail a welcome 
package that includes a branded countertop sign and a window cling, along 
with exclusive access to our updated partner portal.  
 
Congratulations on becoming a Proud Partner with RevolutionNJ. We look 
forward to commemorating this landmark anniversary together.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Sara Cureton 
Executive Director 
New Jersey Historical Commission 
 
 
 

Carrie Fellows 
Executive Director 
Crossroads of the American Revolution 
 


